
NEURODIVERSITY...

CONTACT US TO BOOK YOUR PLACE 

DIFFERENTLY

EIS.support@westerntrust.hscni.net

WE ALL THINK

Date:    25/06/2024
               01/08/2024
Time:    12.30-1.30pm
Where: Zoom

All of us think, learn and process information differently.
The term Neurodiversity is about recognising this, and
understanding that all brains work in different ways. It’s a
good idea to talk to your child/YP about their brain. This will
help them become more accepting and understanding of
themselves and others, while positively forming their own
sense of identity. This session will celebrate your child/YP’s
brain and explore ways that you can begin to talk to them
about their differences, embrace their strengths and
empower them for their future.
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